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College savings plan, some help on the way!   

At 7 p.m. Tuesday, March 20, 2007, middle school parents have an opportunity for in -depth information about the processes 
and costs of getting students into college. The information session takes place at Heatherwood Middle School.  

Deputy Director of the Guaranteed Education Tuition (GET) program and Pat Hannifin, a PTA volunteer and parent of two 
college students, will talk about how to plan and pay for college. Some topics they will cover are:  

l 529 plans  

l Coverdell accounts  

l Uniform Gift to Minors Act (UGMA)  

l Financial aid  

For more information visit: http://heatherwoodpta.org/events/SavingForCollege.html  
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